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Statement: 

 

Chile expresses its great gratitude to the Expanded Table, the Secretariat, and other Member States that 

have continued to promote the management of global geospatial information. 

 

We appreciate the achievements of UN-GGIM, with positive results globally. Chile supports UN-

GGIM and they can always count on our help. 

 

Finally, Chile appreciates the work that has been done over the past year to advance both the United 

Nations Global Geospatial Knowledge and Innovation Center and the Global Geodetic Center of 

Excellence. 
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